
Library News
Welcome to our twelfth edition of Library News. So much has happened since our last newsletter…

May 2022

Shakespeare Film Night

Don’t forget next week we will be showing our 
Shakespeare week film in the hall. The showings 
will be on Tuesday 24th, Wednesday 25th and 
Thursday 26th May at 3:20 pm. 
We look forward to sharing this brilliant piece of 
work that all the children in school have taken part 
in. They are so proud of their achievements and we 
believe you will be stunned by their understanding 
of one of Shakespeare’s most famous plays. 
See you there!

Book Amnesty
We are asking that all children and parents check at 
home for any books that they may have that belong to 
the school library.  We have a fabulous collection of 
books for all children to share and the classes are so 
good at coming to visit and signing out books they want 
to borrow. It so easy though, for these books to get lost 
in our homes and are therefore then not available for 
any other children to enjoy. All our library books have 
our school stamp and a sticker that indicates it is a book 
that belongs to the library. If you could have a look at 
home and return any books that have been finished, we 
can restock so that there are plenty of good reads 
available for all. Thank you very much. 



Recommended Books for this term.

Beasts of Olympus – Lucy Coats
This series of books is recommended
for any 7-9 year olds who enjoy 
books full of action and adventure. 
The Greek Mythology themed books
are funny and magical. 

Amari and the night brothers- B. B. Alston
This book has a bold and brilliant heroine that 
would excite any 9-11 year old reader. The book is 
based in a fantastical world full of magic and tall 
tales.

Billy and the beast – Nadia Shireen
Billy is on a walk through the woods with his 
friend Fatcat when they notice that the mice and 
the bunnies have gone missing. Can Billy save 
her friends form the beast?  This book is
A gentle reminder to children that they have 
the power to stand up for the ones they love. 
A lovely book to share for any 4-6 year olds.

Read For good Sponsored Read.

Thank you to all who took part in the Sponsored 
Readathon. Between us we raised nearly £700 to 
help support the charity. This money will go directly 
to providing books and story tellers for children in 
hospital in our local area. 
All the children who took part should be really 
proud of their achievements and the fact that they 
have used their love of reading to help Make A 
Difference to children who are feeling poorly in 
hospital is very heart warming. 
A special thank you to our champion fund raiser 
Isabel, who raised the biggest contribution. 
Well done everyone. 


